
 

 

E-ZPass Use on the Ohio Turnpike Rises Through Third Quarter 2023 

 

Open road tolling with E-ZPass is coming to the Ohio Turnpike. 

BEREA, Ohio (Oct. 24, 2023) – Through the first nine months of 2023, combined E-

ZPass use by the Ohio Turnpike’s passenger car and commercial truck customers was 

74.1%, up 0.8% compared to the same period in 2022. 

Separately, over the same nine-month period, 64.3% of passenger car customers used 

E-ZPass, up 2.7%; and 89.5% of commercial truck customers used E-ZPass, up 0.6%. 

The Ohio Turnpike’s passenger car customers traveled 1,461,434,523 miles, up 5.5%; 

and commercial truck customers traveled 903,989,885 miles, down 3%, through the 

third quarter 2023 year-to-date. 

Over the same period, passenger car customers made 28,768,342 trips, up 3.8%; and 

commercial truck customers made 9,484,652 trips, down 3.3%. 

E-ZPass customers can save an average of 33% on tolls compared to cash and credit 

card paying customers. 
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